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We’re getting there!  I’m beginning to think that we’ll see a 
revised edition of the judges handbook. The Tall Bearded Iris 
Society has submitted changes just recently. The Aril group 
submitted changes at the spring board meeting. Now we need 
to hear from the Novelty Iris Society ASAP and definitely 
before the end of the year. 
 
I will ask a question which I’ve asked before but didn’t get an  
answer.  Does the Board want to see the entire document, or 
would you prefer to see a section at a time for review 
purposes? I would think that a section at a time (between  
Board meetings) would be desirable. This would offer a better 
opportunity to read and digest the contents of the chapters. 
 
Thank you all very much for your patience with this project. 


